Dear Senators / Representatives,

Kansans deserve a fair and transparent redistricting process free of partisan games.

I am asking you as the legislator representing my community in the Statehouse to contact members of the House and Senate Committees on Redistricting and let them know that the current proposed schedule for public testimony on legislative maps does not provide Kansans enough time to review and submit detailed testimony. Providing only a few days to analyze hundreds of pages of data is not a transparent way to create new House and Senate districts that will represent my community for the next 10 years.

Please urge the committees to create additional opportunities for public testimony before any votes are taken on Senate and House redistricting maps. Thank you.

Yours sincerely, Colleen W. Knight Leawood, Kansas, 66224, United States

This email was sent by Colleen W. Knight via Do Gooder, a website that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. In accordance with web protocol RFC 3834 we have set the FROM field of this email to our generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do, however Colleen W. provided an email address (cknightkc@aol.com) which we included in the REPLY-TO field.

Please reply to Colleen W. Knight at cknightkc@aol.com.

To learn more about Do Gooder visit www.dogooder.co To learn more about web protocol RFC 3834 visit: https://tools.ietf.org/html/rfc3834